
History 9 The SKYLINER 2 
 

A copy of the August 1956 issue of the Skyliner newsletter was sent to me by Colleen 
McCann in February 2011.  Ms. McCann was the Head Dietitian at the san.  This issue 
has special meaning for me as I was discharged from the san in August 1956.  What are 
the odds!  There are several people mentioned in this newsletter that I knew 
personally.  Also of interest is the last page which has a diagram of the san complex 
identifying the location of all the wards by letter designation, which I had forgotten.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

Colleen McCann in 
1958 photo. 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 


